
Color Walk FAQ

Does the color powder wash out?

What will the color process be that day?

 What is the color powder product made of?

Will the color powder affect my child's vision?

What if I do not want my child to run through color? 

The color powder is all certified non-toxic and free of any heavy metals. The bright
colors are a combination of cornstarch, baking soda, and FD&C (food-safe) dyes. 

The powder washes out of clothing and is easily cleaned off skin. It’s best to wear
items that you wouldn’t mind getting colorful. Hence why this years Walk-A-

Thon shirts will be a light color! What better way to showcase the color that day?
We will also have wipes available. 

The color powder will not affect your child's eyes, however as a precaution we will
be supplying every child with sunglasses to wear for the walk 

There will be a set of volunteers that are pre-trained to aim in the air as the students
pass by. (The colors will NOT be sprayed directly at the students) The powder will be
sprayed out of squeeze bottles and there will be three colors sprayed over the course

of the race. 

We encourage all children to participate, however if in the case you feel uncomfortable,
please let Mrs. Heil know. All parents will be required to sign a parental release form
for that day for their child to participate. We take safety of our students seriously and

this is meant to be a fun experience for the children. 


